FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
FAMILY RESOURCE CENTER OF SOUTH FLORIDA, INC. 

HOSTS FOSTER PARENT APPRECIATION FAMILY PICNIC 

AT TROPICAL PARK

MIAMI, FL—The Family Resource Center of South Florida, Inc. recently hosted its Fourth Annual Foster Parent Appreciation Family Picnic at Tropical Park in Miami.  More than 100 foster parents and kids noshed on barbecued chicken, hamburgers and hot dogs while playing games, doing arts and crafts.  Every child received an age appropriate backpack with school supplies to kick off the upcoming school year.

Highlights of the picnic included face painting by Fantastic Party Factory, bounce houses by All Star Events, Inc. and music by Too Fresh D. J.’s.  The children also received a visit from the Florida Marlins mascot, Billy the Marlin.

Twenty $25 gift certificates and a family fun pack donated by Williamson Cadillac, valued at $200, were raffled off to foster parents.   

Oren Wunderman, Executive Director of Family Resource Center said, “We were happy to hand out more than 100 backpacks with supplies to the foster children, so that they could be prepared to go back to school.  We are most grateful to our Board of Directors and to all those involved for putting this wonderful event together.”

###

The Family Resource Center was founded in 1978 with the mission to help prevent and treat child abuse and neglect through the strengthening of families.    A  continuum of child welfare, abuse prevention and treatment services are provided through the following programs throughout Miami-Dade County: Full Case Management, Foster Care, Adoption services, Parent Education Program, and Outpatient Mental Health and  Substance Abuse Programs.  For more information about the Family Resource Center visit http://www.frcflorida.org.

Media Contact: Beth Cohen or Don Silver of Boardroom Communications, at 954-370-8999 or email bcohen@boardroompr.com.

